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Monday 2nd October 

 Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

We are writing to provide you with information relating to the parent consultations taking place this 

half term on 25th and 26th October 2023. 

They will provide an opportunity for you to come into school and discuss your child’s progress, 

attitude to learning and how they have settled into school life since September with their class 

teacher. 

 

You will be able to book a suitable time for your consultation on ARBOR. Please note: the 

booking system will not open till 6pm on Friday 6th October.  Please only arrive in school when 

it is your appointment time and when do you arrive, enter school via the main reception 

If you are unable to book your parents evening appointment online, please contact the school office 

at enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk and we will book an appointment for you. Should you require any 

further information please contact the school office on 01642 455309. 

Please note: due to unforeseen circumstance appointments will only be available on the 26th 

October for Year 5.  

Best wishes 

A McClurey & N Bennett 

Mrs McClurey and Mr Bennett 

 


